DECEMBER 16, 2015

On December 10, 2015, i attended the Webinar: Just Elected-What do you know now?, for
not only newly elected officials, but present elected and appointed officials as well. The webinar
covered the duties of officials and what is expected of them in order to serve their electorate
according to New York State, County and Town Law. This webinar was very interesting and
informing for myself, as an appointed official.

This past month | met with Lisa Harrington, at the Amboy Historical Building and shared the
documents | received from Charlene Cole, Sandy Creek Historian, We copied and archived
document relevant to several families and town history. The Society and my office both have
copies of these dacuments.

The Oswego County Municipal Historians met in Parish on November 21, 2015. Lisa
Harrington accompanied me at this meeting. The meeting was concerning the upcoming
Oswego County 2016 Bicentennial History Book. Everyone is preparing their towns history for
inclusion in the book. Qur next meeting, because of the holidays and winter traveling, will be in
April 2016.

As of this report, | have received no new communications or request from the public. | will
continue to work on my various projects.

Respectfully Submitted,
J
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Tim Kelley
Town of Amboy Historian



